Visitors

If you would like to know more about our Parish and / or would like to meet with our Pastor, please fill in the I would just like someone to telephone me regarding the parish: (Tear off and place in he collection plate) I would like a visit from the pastor: appropriate information below: Phone # and Email address: Name:

Parish of St. Stephen the Martyr Corp.

10 Pearl Place, St. John's, NL

Office Address

Suite #2 131 McNamara Drive, Paradise, NL

Mailing Address

P.O. Box 4025 Mount Pearl, NL A1N 0A1

Office Hours

10 - 1 PM Monday to Friday

Telephone Number

(709)- 781-5631

Website

ststephenthemartyr.ca

Email Address

secretary@ststephenthemartyr.ca

Archbishop & Primate

The Most Rev'd Foley Beach

Diocesan Bishop

The Rt. Rev'd Charles Masters

Rector

The Rev'd Howard Hynes

Parish Secretary-Treasurer

Lois Drover

Website Coordinator

Phyllis Keats

Rector's Warden

Herman Russell

Peoples' Warden

Hayward Keats

Synod Delegate

Gilbert Pritchett

Parish Council

Daisy Combden Mesher Ruth Stanley Marion Victory Wayne Drover

ARDFC Ambassador Eleanor Muise

Greeter Coordinator

Gloria Hynes

Pre Worship Prayer Coordinator

Hilda Lambert

Outreach Ministry

St. Barnabas Harvest Ministries

Altar Care / Eucharistic Assistant Coordinators

Rita & Herman Russell

Band "Joyful Noise"

Robert Batten Nina Brown O'Brien Ruth Stanley Selby Mesher

Musicians

Maurice & Marion Victory

ANiC Parish of

St. Stephen

The Martyr

5TH SUNDAY OF EASTER

May 19th, 2019





THE MARTYR'S CROWN

Peoples' worship is disrupted when cell phones ring.

As a gift to each other, we turn off our cell phone ringers during worship



Greetings,

Welcome to today's service. If you are visiting with us, please accept the hospitality of our congregation. Please see the 'tear off' section of this bulletin should you have a particular need or question. If you are looking for a church family, I invite you to prayerfully consider joining us. We are congregation within the Diocese of the Anglican Network in Canada. The mission of our diocese is to "build Biblically faithful, Gospel sharing, Anglican Churches." As a congregation, our desire is to be a loving Christian community that is welcoming to all. We believe that, working through us, the Jesus of the New Testament can bring healing, meaning and purpose to every person who comes into our assembly.

I want to remind you of the 10th Anniversary Conference which begins this coming Tuesday and runs throughout the week. Details are on Website. Plan to attend and bring a friend! Of special note is the workshop day on Saturday, May 25. Carla Keats will be holding a two hour fun and learning session for children from 2 -4 PM. Take advantage of this opportunity to bring your children and grandchildren while you attend two of the workshops. This conference will conclude the events we have had in place this past year to commemorate our 10th Anniversary as a parish. Your prayers leading up to and during the conference are vitally important. Please pray that God's Name will be glorified. As part of your prayers, I invite you to pray daily the 10th Anniversary Conference Prayer composed by Rita Russell.

As we continue to celebrate the remaining two weeks of Easter, may we rejoice together that the Lord is Risen! Alleluia!

Howard+

Today's Service

Liturgy Kenyan Rite

Readings

Acts 11.1-18
Psalm 148
Revelation 21.1-6
John 13.31-35

Music

Maurice & Marion Victory

Greeters

Tolson & Ruby Chapman

Eucharistic Assistants Herman & Rita Russell

Next Sunday:

Holy Eucharist BAS



Announcements

Arrive Early For Prayer: Howard, our Pastor, would like to have prayer on Tuesday prior to the opening session of our 10th Anniversary Conference. He is asking all interested to arrive at Victory at 6:30 PM. This will give around 45 minutes for prayer before the conference begins.

10th Anniversary Conference; If you did not get a poster last week with the information re services and workshops see Lois. Registration for workshops will take place today or at services during the week. You need to register is you want to attend a workshop and space is limited.



Our Parish: For our Rector and all who give leadership in the congregation, especially the Wardens and Parish Council.

Our Sister Congregation of the Good Samaritan: For Rector, The Venerable Dr. Darrell Critch; Honourary Assistants, The Right Rev'd Don Harvey and The Rev'd Marilyn Flower, And

Congregation of All Saints, Bonavista: For Rector, The Rev'd Shaun O'Connor

Our Ecclesiastical Province (Canada / USA): For our Archbishop- The Most Rev'd Dr. Foley Beach.

Our Diocese (ANIC): For our bishop, The Right Rev'd Charles Masters, the clergy and people across our vast diocese.

The Sick: For members of our parish- Jessie Barnes, Don Nippard, Bruce and Renee Noseworthy. Please continue to pray for **Linda**,, sister of Ruby Chapman, undergoing Chemotherapy.

The Province: For those elected to be our Government. May God grant them the wisdom to govern justly.

The World: Pray for nations where people are dying of hunger and disease. Pray for those who are fleeing the tyranny of their own countries seeking a better life. Pray that God will give us a vision of our shared humanity, that we are all God's children created in His image..